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3R (8) Leung Sze Chun 
 

From: jayden@mail.com 

To:   theo@mail.com 

Subject: Wonderful Christmas Camp 

Date  : 18/12/2022 

Dear Theo, 

I want to go to Wonderful Christmas Camp with you.   The camp is from 
the 24th December to 26th December.   Are you free at that time? 

At the camp, we can take classes.  I want to take the badminton class.  I 
can play badminton but I am not good at it.  Also, I want to take the 
dancing class.  I can’t dance but I’m interested in it.  Moreover, I want 
to take singing class too because I want to learn singing skills. 

We can enter contests too.  I’m good at sports.  I can play basketball and 
football. 

There are other activities to do at the camp.   We can draw Christmas 
cards on 24th December.  I am good at drawing pictures, so I want to join 
this activity.  Do you want to go to the camp?   Let’s go together! 

Write soon. 

Love, 

Jayden 

 


